
 
 
 

 
Plan now 

Preserve our Future   
Contact the Church Office  

705 445-3841 

  

 

John Kirby 
Sales Representative, Advisor 

Mobile-705-441-0117 

Office-705-999-8213 

15a Hurontario Street Collingwood 

 

 

  Long-time local insight and 

  Expertise meets global reach. 

 New brand, same values. 

 Connect with us 

 collingwood@bakertilly.ca 

 705-445-2020 

 AUDIT—TAX—ADVISORY 

  

 

Safety Never Felt so Good!   

  

Call Susan  

for your free 

consultation 

705-606-5865 

 

 

 

 

Advertise here monthly $25, 6 months $125 

or yearly $250 to find out how call the office 

705-445-3841 or e-mail 

allsaintschurch@bmts.com 

 

 

All Saints’ Commemorative Book Marks and Pins for sale from the office or Wardens  

Book Mark $2 Pin $5 

 

Thank you for your support for our ministries.  

Scan this QR code to donate to us through  

CanadaHelps.org  

 

 bakertilly 
 

mailto:collingwood@bakertilly.ca
mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com
CanadaHelps.org


All Saints’ Anglican Church 
 

Sunday June 22
nd

, 2025 

 

Cycle of Prayer 

In our Parish we pray for Dr Catherine, Brian Raaflaub; Virginia, John Rae; Joyce, Gil Ralston  

In our Diocesan we pray for Oshawa Deanery  

In our Anglican Church we pray for Igreja Anglicana de Mocambique e Angola 

 

 

“Please pray for these people during the week” - Brenda Teeter, Sandra Girdle, Mary 

Ratensperger, Eric Vignola, Wolf, SSN, Irene McVeigh, Brian, John, Gail, Penny, Sean, 

Terry, Ann Pope, Patricia, Rickey Lemire, Meryl White, Paul Reid. 

 

 

 

Services 
Wednesday June 25

th
 -

 
10am – Holy Communion  

11am Bible Study 

Thursday June 26
th

 – 2pm – Holy Communion 

The above will resume in September  

Sunday June 29
th

 – 9:30am – Holy Communion 

Please join us for in person services 

If you are unable to attend visit our website at  

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/  

For livestream and Pre-recorded Services 

 

 

New Monthly 8am Service – Will be held on the first Sunday of each month, our Regional 

Ministry will be offering an 8am service with no music and a short homily, using the Book of 

Common Prayer.  The next service is Sunday July 6
th

, 2025 at Prince of Peace, Wasaga 

Beach. These services are offered for members of all four churches, and may continue if 

demand warrants. 

 

 

32 Elgin Street Collingwood ON L9Y 4V2  

705-445-3841 Fax 705-445-3620 

allsaintschurch@bmts.com - www.allsaintscollingwood.com 

www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/
mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com
http://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/
http://www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood


Events 

 CO3 – Thurs May Jun 26
th

 – 10am 

 Men’s Breakfast – Thurs Jun 26
th

 – 

8am -  

 International Committee will be 

holding a Barbecue – Sat Jul 5
th

 – 

12noon – 2pm. Signup sheets posted 

later this month. Free will offering, 

50/50 draw, wear red and white!  

 Community Friendship  Dinner –  

 Wed Jul 8
th

 – 5pm  

 Choir Practice – Resumes August  

 Women’s Group – Resumes 

September 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to let you know that we are 

preparing to hire a property caretaker to look 

after the needs of our historic church, rectory 

and our grounds. This new position will absorb 

the role of our two part time caretakers into one 

expanded role.   
 

You may know that while Bob has been 

employed with us for the last two years, this 

was a victory lap for him, having served in the 

role previously and Jimmy has been with us for 

nine years. Over the summer, we are sure you 

will extend your personal thanks to Bob and 

Jimmy for the wonderful care and attention 

they have paid to our beautiful building.  
 

The wardens 

 

New Anointers:  We welcome Janet Adams 

and Cheri Kelly to the list of fully trained 

anointers and thank them for their willingness 

to share in this ministry. 

 

SMP Training - Sexual Misconduct Policy 

training on Thursday, June 26th, from 7pm to 

8:15pm at Good Shepherd, Stayner.  
 

This training is for all those in medium and 

high-risk ministry roles, including clergy, 

employees, and volunteers. New ministry roles 

require a Sexual Misconduct Policy workshop 

within the first year, and all parish leadership is 

required to attend the workshop every three 

years. The training aims to help individuals 

understand their obligations and 

responsibilities in creating and maintaining a 

safe environment, particularly for children, 

seniors, and the vulnerable. 
 

Reverend Amy Pauley co-ordinating. 

Please contact the office 705-445-3841 

allsaintschurch@bmts.com to register. 

All Saints Church Collingwood 

 

 

 

Saturday July 5th 2025 

12pm – 2pm 
 

 
Hamburgers Sausages Veggie Burgers 

Assorted Salads 

Cake 

Soft Drinks/Water Available 

Free Will Offerings Appreciated 

Cash accepted for the 50/50 Draw 

  

Sign up by Sunday June 29th 2025 in 

the Parish Hall  

Email - allsaintschurch@bmts.com   

or call 705-445-3841 

  

 

mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com
mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com


From Reverend Michael Peterson 

 

Vacation - The Reverend Michael 

Peterson will be on holiday from 

Saturday, June 14
th

 to Thursday, June 

26
th

.  If you require urgent care, please 

get in touch with The Reverend Sharon 

Sangster at 705-896-4659. 

 

 

There will be a men's breakfast at All 

Saints at 8am on June 26
th

. Contact Rev 

Gordon Mintz or Jimmy Kelly for items 

needed since Father Michael is away on 

holidays the last two weeks of June. 

 

Men's Breakfast takes a break for the 

summer and resumes the last Thursday of 

September, the 25
th

. 

 

 

Clean Up Georgian Bay 

Georgian Bay Forever, an environmental 

charity that aims to conserve, protect, and 

restore the aquatic ecosystems of 

Georgian Bay, is looking for volunteers 

who would like to help clean up our 

shoreline. 

 

Every Tuesday, they are at Sunset Point 

Park from 9:30am-11:30am and Wasaga 

Beach 2 from 1pm-3pm and would 

welcome your help.   Contact them at 

plastics@gbf.org or visit their website: 

www.gbf.org 

 

 

 

 

 

Men's Golf Fellowship (MGF) 

Bruce Day from Hope Chapel, 

Collingwood, is hoping to start a local 

chapter of Men’s Golf Fellowship, a 

Christian organization dedicated to golf, 

fellowship, and deepening faith.  If you’d 

like to learn more, please reach out to 

Bruce at 416-726-5178 or email him at 

bruceter.d@hotmail.com 

 

 

Guest Preacher for today Sunday June 

22
nd

  

Today June 22
nd

 the Anglican Church of 

Canada observes the National Indigenous 

Day of Prayer.  Our guest preacher today 

this Sunday will be Captain the Rev. 

Michael Bowyer, the Padre for the 3rd 

Canadian Ranger Patrol Group, based at 

CFB Borden. The Rangers are a largely 

indigenous part of the Canadian Armed 

Forces, responsible for maintaining the 

sovereignty of Canada’s North.   Padre 

Bowyer will speak about the work of the 

Rangers, and the challenges faced by 

indigenous communities in Northern 

Ontario.  

plastics@gbf.org
www.gbf.org
bruceter.d@hotmail.com

